
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Scouts SA 
Canoeing Action Newsletter 

(Organisation and Events) 

CANOE –for  October 16 
 

 

 

Welcome to the Fourth Canoeing Newsletter for 2016 
Spring is here (?), time to get a paddle wet! 

 

Help required for Come ‘n Try for on Saturday 29/10/2016  and Sunday 13/11/2016   
 

Can you help with the come and try sessions on Saturday 29/10/2016 and Sunday 13/11/2016. 

 

We have had great response to these sessions at Glenelg Adventurous Activity Centre and they are fully 

booked. See http://www.adventurousactivities.sa.scouts.com.au/canoeing. 

   

We are looking for additional help from endorsed canoe / kayak leaders. It will be a good way to get some 
hours under your belt for a summer season of paddling. 
 

If you are an endorsed leader and can help on either or both of these days please contact Jeff Playfair 
bc.canoeing@sa.scouts.com.au  by return email. 
 

 

Previous Newsletters 

 Previous Canoe Newsletters can now be found at 

http://www.adventurousactivities.sa.scouts.com.au/pages/759758 

 

 

Remember our youth are always looking for adventurous activities in which to participate. 

 
Contact: Jeff Playfair bc.canoeing@sa.scouts.com.au 

Website: http://www.adventurousactivities.sa.scouts.com.au/canoeing 
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